
 

 

The ALECA K9 Conference will be conducting training at 
PRESCOTT PINES on Thursday the 25th starting at 5:00 PM. 

 

There will be an increase in police activity in the area involving 
agencies from around the state. This training is for the officers 

and their K9 partners to receive certification. 

 

 


